
 
 

 

MESSAGE 
 

From the Principal’s Desk… 
 

Inter School Moot Court 
 

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for the wonderful job that you have 

done in hosting the first ever inter-school moot court competition. The event was a 

tremendous success and I would like to commend the organising team for the hard 

work, dedication, and commitment to making it such a memorable and enjoyable 

experience for all involved. 
 

The moot court competition was an excellent opportunity for students to showcase 

their legal knowledge, advocacy skills, and teamwork. The competition was expertly 

organized and managed, and everything ran smoothly and efficiently. The judges were 

experienced and knowledgeable, and the feedback that they provided to the students 

was both constructive and valuable.  I thank the organising team for collaborating so 

well with AB Tutorials. 
 

The level of competition was high, and it was evident that the students had put in a 

lot of effort and preparation. The arguments were well-researched and well-presented, 

and the rebuttals were impressive. The entire competition was engaging and 

informative, and it was clear that everyone involved had gained a great deal from the 

experience. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to commend the organising team for your 

outstanding efforts in organizing and hosting such a successful event. Your hard work 

and dedication have helped to create a positive and supportive learning environment 

that is truly remarkable. 
 

Thank you once again for your efforts in organizing this inter-school moot court 

competition.  
 

We look forward to seeing more of such events organized by the school in the future. 

 

 

Date :  09 May, 2023         Asha Prabhakar 

          (Principal) 

 

     


